General Secretariat (SG)

Geneva, 9 March 2017

Ref: Addendum 1 to CL-16/61
o . / - To ITU Member States;
Contact: Cristina Bueti .
- To ITU Sector Members, Associates,
Telephone:  +41 22 7306301 . . .
Academia and relevant international,

Fax: +41 22 7305853 . ) o

) o regional and national organizations
E-mail greenstandard@itu.int
Subject: ITU 7*" Green Standards Week

Manizales, Colombia, 3-5 April 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

Further to Circular Letter CL16/61 of 16 December 2016, | would like to inform you that the 7" Green
Standards Week will be also co-organized by the United Nations Economic Commission for Europe (UNECE), the
United Nations Human Settlements Programme (UN-Habitat), the United Nations Educational, Scientific and
Cultural Organization (UNESCO) and the Telecommunications Regional Technical Commission (COMTELCA).

This year, the Green Standards Week is being hosted by the Ministry of Information Technologies and
Communications, Colombia (MinTIC) and the Municipality of Manizales, with the support of the United for
Smart Sustainable Cities (U4SSC) initiative.

Additionally, I am pleased to inform you that a Special Session on Smart Sustainable Manizales will take place
on 4 April 2017 from 14:00 to 15:00 hours.

More information about the 7™ Green Standards Week can be found at: http://itu.int/go/GSW2017.

Yours faithfully,
(signed)

Houlin Zhao
Secretary-General
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